THE CITY OF
SAN MARCOS

ORIGINAL

FINANCE — PURCHASING

April 29, 2015

Mr. Scott Hales

Wachs Water Services
801 Ashbury Drive
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089

LETTER OF AGREEMENT

Please consider this letter an agreement between the City of San Marcos and Wachs Water Services to extend the
current contract for the provision of Leak Detection Services (Contract #214-303) for an additional period of one year, as
provided in the original contract effective May 23, 2014, through May 22, 2015. This first extension period will be from
May 23, 2015, through May 22, 2016.

All remaining terms and conditions of the original contract will remain in full force and effect for the duration of this
agreement.

Please indicate your acceptance of this agreement by counter-signing below and returning the executed copy to the City
of San Marcos Purchasing Division in the enclosed self-addressed envelope.

City of San Marcos Wachs Water Services
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Title: CFo

Printed Name: ___ S¢O7 A, HAUES

Date: C&QM"_L %L\ \QC)\ 6 Date: M AT Q zois

Contract # 214-303

MUNICIPAL BLDG. @ 630 EAST HOPKINS ® SAN MARCOS, TEXAS 78666
PH. 512.393.8170 @ FAX 512.392.4612 ¢ COSMPURCHASING@SANMARCOSTX.GOV



